
King Ina Academy 

Charity Row-athon!!! 

Tuesday 
12th 

February 
2019  

The teaching and support staff on both, The 

Infant and The Junior Site will attempt to row 

across The English Channel!  We aim to row 

35,000 metres on rowing machines, raising 

money for St. Margaret’s Hospice.  

We would also like to show our support to 

the families within our school who have  

recently lost family members to Cancer. 

 We will also be holding a 

raffle, with some fantastic 

prizes! Raffle tickets will 

be on sale from Monday 

21st January from  

The Infant  & Junior Site 

Receptions. 

 
There will be donation buckets on the day. 

Any donations will be gratefully received 

and will make such a difference to the lives 

of Cancer patients and their families. 

Children are more than 

welcome to make banners 

and flags at home and 

bring them in on the day! 

All children will get 

to cheer on staff 

during the day! 

Rudders at the ready!!! 


